
 

 

 
 
SSE-01/2023-24/                                                                                                       29.03.2024 
 
To 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
25th Floor, Dalal Street, 
MUMBAI - 400 001 
 
 
Respected Sirs, 
 

Ref: SCRIP CODE NO.530931 
---------------- 

SUB: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window – Q4 FY 2023-24 
 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 
and the Company's Code of Conduct for Prohibition of Insider Trading we wish to 
inform you that the trading window for dealing in the Company’s Securities shall 
remain closed for designated persons and their immediate relatives with effect from 1st 
April 2024 till the end of 48 hours after the announcement of the Audited Financial 
Results for the quarter and the year ended 31st March 2024. 
 
You are requested to take note of the same in your records for the purpose of further 
dissemination. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Stanpacks (India) Limited 
 
 
 
 
Mahalakshmi 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Membership No. A70976. 
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